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2009 Wortham Villages 

Fall Festival 

A Huge Success 
Girl Scout Troop 10327 is well on their way to earning their 

silver award.  In attendance were some very special people including 

SpongeBob, Cinderella, Thing 1 and Thing 2, Little Mermaid, 

Raggedy Anne, Darth Vader and many others.  We would like to thank 

all of the wonderful volunteers especially Michael Patrick and Rachel 

Gerhardt.  We would also like to thank the following for businesses 

for donations and door prizes.

Rachael’s Hallmark		  McDonalds

Blue Mambo Salon		  Cy Fair Liquor

Suzybeez Cakez N Sweetz		  Manny’s Café	

Fantastic Sam’s			   Panera

Vicki Lynn’s			   Margo Horton

Tracy Crawford			   Bling It On

Starbucks			   Stone Moves

Always B designs
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Newsletter Info

Important Numbers
MANAGEMENT
Crest Management ..............................................281-579-0761
	 Kristi Buenger (Manager)....... kristi@crest-management.com, Ext 17
	 Stephen Johnson, (Assistant)........stephen@crest-management.com, Ext. 627
	 Robin Motley (Accounting)......................................... Ext. 24
	 Fax number..................................................... 281-579-7062

BOARD MEMBERS
	 Stan Schoen .................................. sschoen@worthamweb.org
	 Jonathan Armstrong...................jarmstong@worthamweb.org
	 Steve Carter..................................... scarter@worthamweb.org
	 Rick Anderson............................randerson@worthamweb.org
	 Rebecca McShane....................... rmcshane@worthamweb.org

COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS
Architectural Control - Crest Management..........281-579-0761
Clubhouse - Linda Carter.....................................281-894-5821
		  fourlcs@comcast.net
Directory - Mindy Armstrong..............................281-970-2187
Info. Signs - Fred Trascher	fatrascherjr@aol.com, 281-970-1553
	 Phyllis Giblin............ Phyllis.Giblin@cfisd.net, 281-517-0191
Park Committee - Martin Mayne	martin@mayne.us, 281-955-2240
Recreational Facilities Committee - 	Bob Paziteney, 832-912-8473
Sports Fields Reservations - Myra Edwards.................................
Social - Rachel Gerhardt	832-912-1447, r_gerhardt@comcast.net
Tennis Committee - Dorota Jankovsky.................281-955-9626

EMERGENCY NUMBERS
Life Threatening Emergency...............................................  911
Fire	911
Sheriff ’s Department............................................................ 911
Poison Control.....................................................281-654-1701
NON-EMERGENCY NUMBERS 
	 Ambulance.......................................................713-466-4073
	 Cy-Fair Med. Clinic (24 hr)..............................281-890-5285
	 Sheriff ’s Department........................................713-221-6000
	 Harris County Health Dept..............................713-440-4800
		  713-440-3036
	 Animal Control................................................281-999-3191
	 FBI     ..............................................................713-693-5000
UTILITIES
	 Electricity - HL&P...........................................713-207-7777
	 Gas - Entex.......................................................713-659-2111
WATER & SEWER - MUD 222 (SouthWest Water Company)
	 Service & Billing...............................................713-405-1750
Telephone - Southwestern Bell.............................713-237-6202         
Cable TV - Comcast............................................888-210-9147
Street Lights.........................................................713-207-2222
Garbage & Recycling (Republic Waste)................281-446-2030
NOTE:  If you have complaints about garbage service, after you 

call Republic Waste please notify SouthWest Water Company of 
your complaint.

U.S. POST OFFICE - FAIRBANKS STATION
	 7050 Brook Hollow West.................................713-937-9108

ALL-TEX
PLUMBING SERVICES

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER
Peel, Inc. Sales Office...........................................888-687-6444
   	E-Mail........................................... advertising@PEELinc.com

What’s Happening in 
Wortham?

If you have some news or fun activities happening in your 
life, please let us hear from you! We’d like to share the news 
in our future newsletters. Are you or someone in your family 

running a marathon? Do you have a 
new member of your family? Any 

children accomplishments to 
brag about?  Please share 
with your neighbors! Send 
your info and pictures to 
lorabergeron@gmail.com.
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We Challenge What 
You Pay For Electricity

Spark Power BankSpark Power Bank

SIGN-UP ONLINE TODAY!
WWW.SPARKPOWERBANK.COM

SIGN-UP ONLINE TODAY!
WWW.SPARKPOWERBANK.COM

Please choose “Newsletter Ad” as your referral

I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. 
Maybe you’ve heard me on the radio talking
about the market forces that drive energy 
prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not 

stuck paying those high prices
to big electric companies anymore!

Why pay more than you have to?Why pay more than you have to?

Breakfast 
With Santa

Saturday, December 5th
8:00-10:00 am

Wortham Clubhouse

Admission: An 
unwrapped gift for 

Children’s Protective 
Services or a monetary 

donation.

Don’t forget your camera 
for Pictures with Santa!

Brought to you by Girl 
Scout Troop 10327.

New Cell 
Phone Law

“I’ll Have to 
Call  You Back; 

I’m in a School Zone.”
The last  session of the Texas 
legislature passed a new law making 
it illegal to use your cell phone in a 
school zone.  The exceptions are:

•	 if you are using a hands free device
•	 if your vehicle is stopped 
•	 if you are calling 911 for an emergency.

The law took effect September 1, 2009.  Soon 
you can expect to see new signage in school zones 
reminding drivers to hang up or face a fine of up to 
$200.
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Senator Dan Patrick Speaks 

At Pack 1537 Meeting
Senator Dan Patrick attended Pack 1537’s November pack meeting 

at Adam Elementary.  He spoke to the boys and families about his 
duties, and the importance of realizing that everyone can make a 

difference to improve their community.  His speech ended with a 
group photo of him with the scouts!  

(Continued on Page 5)
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Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement
• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining
• Roofing
• Gutter Repair/Replacement
• Faux Painting

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
No PAymENt UNtIl ComPlEtIoN

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

281-970-5200

TACLB014192E 

Same Day Service 

your HEATING 
 and COOLING
         EXPERTS

Available with every heat check-up (That’s a $49 value at no cost to you!) 

FREE
CARBON MONOXIDE TEST 

Keep your family safe this winter 

The scouts then continued the meeting with their annual Boy 
Bake Too cake auction. The theme this season was Patriotism.  There 
were so many creative and amazing cakes that the boys had made.  
The pack raised $1,505 by selling their cakes.  These funds will go 
towards special scouting activities throughout the year. It was truly 
a successful evening in all respects.

www.pack1537.com 

Senator Dan Patrick Speaks - (Continued from Page 4)
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   Laser Treatment
In-Office for fungal toenails as seen
on Good Morning America
Laser Treatment for Warts
Children’s Foot Disorders
Outpatient Surgery
For bunions, hammertoes and 
other foot problems and
walk the same day!
Sports Medicine
Diabetic Foot Care
Wound Care
Fractures of the
Foot & Ankle

•
•
•

•
•
•
•

Dr. Judith E. Rubin,
Podiatrist/Foot Specialist

Diplomate, American Board of 
Podiatric Surgery
Board Certified in Foot & Ankle Surgery
Fellow American College of Foot & 
Ankle Surgery
Certified Wellness Educator

•

•
•

•

21216 N.W. Frwy., Ste. 240
281-955-5500

www.DrRubinFootWellness.com

The Foot Wellness Center
Named one of

Houston’s top Doctors 2008
by H Texas Magazine

Houston’s top Doctors 2008

Conviently located at corner
of 290 & Huffmeister in the

North Cypress Medical Center

NEW 27 YearsPracticing inN.W. Houston

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton 
Catholic School

Learn to love.  Love to learn. 

Excellent Curriculum 
Service • Computer and Science Labs • Liturgy    

Athletics  • Capturing Kids’ HeartsTM • Extended Day 

Pre-K - Eighth Grade                                    281-463-1444 
6646 Addicks-Satsuma Rd.                    www.seascs.org 

Educating
 Mind 
 Heart 
 Spirit 

Serving the Northwest Houston Area for 14 Years 

OPEN HOUSE 
WED, FEB. 3, 2010 

9AM TO 2PM and 6PM TO 8PM 

Houston Family Arts Center presents: 
A Christmas Carol

Based on the novel by Charles Dickens, Adapted by Joseph Hanreddy and Edward Morgan of Milwaukee Repertory Theatre
Performances at The Berry Center, 8877 Barker Cypress Road, Cypress, TX 77433 - December 4-19, 2009

Wortham resident, Veronica McLaren is 
performing in the cast of A Christmas Carol, 
produced by Houston Family Arts Center 
(HFAC).   HFAC is a non-profit theatre 
group that produces high-quality family-friendly 
entertainment. 

This family-friendly musical version of Charles 
Dickens’ timeless holiday classic, A Christmas 
Carol, will touch your soul and brighten your 
holiday season with its message of kindness and 
redemption. A Christmas Carol is the classic tale 
about the old miser, Ebenezer Scrooge. Scrooge 
pays his clerk Bob Cratchit only fifteen shillings 
a week, is rude to his nephew and refuses to take 
part in the Christmas spirit. Soon, the Ghosts of his 
former business partner (Jacob Marley), Christmas 

Past, Present and Future all pay visits to Scrooge. 
They teach him to value Christmas and to be 
a better person overall. After the ghosts leave, 

Scrooge changes his life and becomes a generous, 
kind-hearted soul. Don’t miss this delightful holiday 
production, which includes several scenes from the 
Dickens’ novel that are not usually included in 
stage adaptations.   

All performances of A Christmas Carol will be 
held at The Berry Center, 8877 Barker-Cypress Rd, 
Cypress, TX 77433 and will run December 4-19, 
2009.  Performances dates and times are:Friday, 

December 4 at 8 PM
Saturday, December 5 at 3 PM

Friday, December 11 at 8 PM
Saturday, December 12 at 3 PM

(Continued on Page 7)
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13611 Skinner Road,
Cypress, Texas

(Skinner at Spring
www.cypresskidsden�st.com

p 281.758.2790  

 

Air Conditioning & Heating
Installation - Repair

CALL TODAY! 832-237-2226
A Division of N.D. Chandler Mechanical 

CLOUD - AIR

We Fix Air Conditioners

RIGHT & Right Away

TACLA018606E

Advertise 
Your Business Here

888-687-6444

Sunday, December 13 at 3 PM
Thursday, December 17 at 8 PM
Friday, December 18 at 8 PM
Saturday, December 19 at 3 PM

Tickets are just $16 for adults, $14 for seniors, and $12 for 
students. For tickets and additional information call 281-685-6374 
or select your seats online at www.houstonfac.com.  Groups of 10 
or more receive a $2 discount off the price of the original show 
ticket. 

Fun for the whole family!  For tickets and additional information, 
visit   www.houstonfac.com or call 281-685-6374.

Houston Family Arts Center Presents - (Continued from Page 6)

Lone Star College
CyFair Perspective

Register Now for Mini-mester 
and Spring Semester Classes 

Catch up or get ahead this holiday season! Take a mini-mester 
course in December or register early for spring. Mini-mester 
classes begin Dec. 14. Spring semester classes begin Jan. 19, 
2010.  For information, call 281-290-3200 or 832-782-5000 
or go online to LoneStar.edu.

Holiday Performances on Stage
This holiday in the Main Stage Theatre are “A Taffeta 

Christmas” set Dec. 3 through Dec. 13 and the free String 
Orchestra concert “Collage” set Dec. 7. For tickets and 
information call 281-290-5201or go to LoneStar.edu/
boxoffice. 

L.I.F.E. Lessons in December
The Learning, Inspiration, Fellowship and Enrichment 

(L.I.F.E.) programs are free and held Wednesdays at 10 a.m. 
in the Lone Star College-CyFair Branch Library (Room 131.) 
Programs in December include: learning about the Texas 
Rangers Dec. 2, tips for permanent weight loss, Dec. 9 and 
creating a holiday wreath Dec. 16. Programs will resume Jan. 
13, 2010. Call the library at 281-290-3213 for L.I.F.E. program 
information or go online to LoneStar.edu.

Become an Industrial 
Maintenance Technician

Interested in fluid power, motor control, automation and 
more? Industrial technology is in demand across the Gulf Coast 
with a substantial growth projected. LSC-CyFair offers an 
associate’s degree or certificate program with day and evening 
courses in hydraulics and pneumatics, troubleshooting, machine 
installation, mechanical seals, bearings, gear drives, industrial 
engines, couplings, pumps, compressors, precision tools and 
laser alignment. Earn up to $25 an hour after graduation. For 
information, call 281-290-3281 or 281-290-5942. 
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FAMILY PRACTICEFAMILY PRACTICE

837 FM 1960 West Ste 105
Houston, Texas 77090
(Right behind Starbucks @ Red Oak)
(281) 586-3888

20320 Northwest Frwy Ste 500 
Houston, Texas 77065

(turn right at the Firework Warehouse)
Located at 290 and 1960 

Dr. Vu Phung joined 1960 Family Practice in July 2009. 
Dr. Phung graduated from Texas Tech University and 
is board certified in Family Medicine. He completed 
his residency in Family Practice and in pursuing his 
special interest; he completed his fellowship in 
Geriatric Medicine. Dr Phung welcomes patients of all 
ages to his practice.

Dr. Annie Hoang joined our practice in August of 
2009. She graduated from Texas A & M University 
and finished her training in Family Practice at Texas 
Tech University. She is board certified in Family 
Medicine and has been providing comprehensive care 
for adults and children with compassion and kindness 
for the past 10 years. She welcomes all new patients 
to her practice.

Mon-Fri     8am-5pm

Saturday     8am-1pm

Sunday     Noon-3pm

290 LOCATION:

Mon-Fri     8am-5pm

Huong T Le, MD

Quoc Le, MD

Alex Nguyen, MD

Blandina Sison, MD

Anthony Yee-Young, MD

Shital Patel, MD

Heidi Nashed, MD

Luz Marquez, MD

Jennifer Dong, MD

Asma Ahmad , MD

Vu Anh Phung, MD

Annie Hoang, MD

Tami Berckenhoff, PA-C

Brandi Valenzuela, PA-C

Sydney Payne, PA-C
Appointment press option 1

www.1960fp.net

1960 Family Practice Is Pleased To Introduce
Our Newest Physicians

The physicians of 1960 Family Practice follow the recommendations of 
the American Cancer Society for a healthy life style.

$10.00 OFF
Well Woman Exam

or Physical Exam

Routine Screening
MAMMOGRAM

$105.00

Annual Physical - A physical is the 
evaluation of the body and its func-
tions. During a physical you will also 
have your cholesterol, diabetes, and 
blood pressure evaluated. Individuals 
should have a physical examination 
once a year.

Well Woman Exam - This is a 
comprehensive gynecologic and 
obstetric evaluation. Including the 
evaluation of the cervical epithelial 
cells for abnormalities that could 
cause cancer. Women of child bearing 
age should have a well woman exam 
once a year.

Mammograms - 1960 Digital Imag-
ing offers Digital Mammograms. 
Women should have a baseline mam-
mogram beginning at age 35. Mammo-
grams are recommended every 2 years 
through age 45. Women over the age 
of 45, should have a mammogram 
every year.
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Mammograms - 1960 Digital Imag-
ing offers Digital Mammograms. 
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every year.



10     Wortham Villages Newsletter  - December 2009	 Copyright © 2009 Peel, Inc.

Wortham Villages

713-937-4400
TACL-A011183C

$6800

*One System

Fall Safety Check 
on Gas Furnace*

Additional Systems $5400

Mastercard, Visa, and Discover Accepted

Neighborhood Watch Committee
BLOCK CAPTAINS­

Apple Forest		  Ghormley, Jay & Angela	 281-955-7072
Aspen Bough		  Bruckner, Eric		  281-890-8667
Azalea Creek		  Slacik, Deborah		  281-955-2146
Birch Falls		  Carter, Linda		  281-894-5821
Brook Mill		  Young, Deanna		  281-890-0598
Carriage Lake		  Boushley, Connie		  281-890-3499
			   Betty Meineke/J. Harrove	 281-890-4329
Chestnut Woods		  Hutchinson, Mark & Jan	 281-894-8410
			   Claiborne, Ed & Pam	 281-469-7646
Dawn Point & Elm Bough	 Ramos, Angelina		  281-970-8545
Dogwood Blossom	 Kably, Kimberly		  281-725-1993
			   McAnulty, Chris&Kelly	 281-970-1405
Elm Bridge Ct		  Henkhaus, Kim		  281-469-7105
Fern Vale		  Lawrence, Reschele & Phillip	 281-469-6321
Grove Hollow		  Kruppa, Beth & Chris	 281-477-7381
Harvest Dale		  Welch, Terri		  281-890-4061
			   Franklin, Vernette		  281-807-3834
Hickory Tree		  Pickens, Cindy		  281-894-0444
Hillside Glen		  Guido & Shelia Smet	 281-970-4766	
Lark Brook		  Thomas, Barbara		  281-897-1191
			   Lara, Peggy		  281-970-4052
Magnolia Leaf		  Canterbury, Eloise		  281-894-8424
			   MacDonald, Lori		  281-469-0874
Orchard Hollow & Town Elm	 Dineen, Mike		  281-894-6258
Orchard Hollow		  Tolbert, Toney & Shirley	 281-894-0085
Plum Vale		  Kelley, Dale		  281-469-1371
Reedwood Ridge		  Kay McGlamory		  281-955-2107
			   Crawford, Tracy		  281-650-3266
Shady Fern		  Thornton, Carolyn		  281-807-1816
Spruce Knoll		  Bob Meyer		  281-469-3740
Sycamore Heights		 Sommer, Donna		  832-237-4684
Timberland Trace		  Peterson, Sandra		  281-897-9875
Tulip Garden		  Lawler, Tammie		  281-807-1323
			   Jones, David & Jill		  281-955-8972
			   Chisari, Paul		  281-894-7053
Walnut Lake		  Heafner, Cissy		  281-477-9553
Wortham Blvd		  Giblin, Phyllis		  281-517-0191
Wortham Blvd		  Culp, Susan		  281-807-1330

Wortham Villages         
Stork Report

Congratulations!
Let us help celebrate...
email info on the arrival
of your little one to
lorabergeron@gmail.com.

If you would like to submit YOUR recipe
email it to articles@peelinc.com.

Recipe of the Month
Ham Roll-Ups

Ingredients
	Flour tortillas
	8 oz. Philadelphia cream cheese (softened)
	1 small can Hormel canned ham
	Picante sauce

Directions 
Mix the cream cheese, ham, and picante 

sauce together. Spread on tortillas and roll up. 
Refrigerate several hours, then slice.

•
•
•
•
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BUSINESS CARDS / BUSINESS CARD MAGNETS / MAGNETS

POST-IT® NOTES / CUBES & MEMO PADS / DECALS

BUMPER STICKERS / MEMBERSHIP CARDS & ID BADGES

PERSONALIZED WRITING INSTRUMENTS /  CALENDARS

HEALTHCARE PROMOTIONS / DRINKWARE & KOOZIES®

NEWSLETTERS / BOOKLETS / FLYERS

ENVELOPES / LETTERHEADS / RUBBER STAMPS

BUSINESS FORMS  / AND MUCH MORE....

















1-888-687-6444 ext. 24

Promote Your Business

need an advertising sPecialitY item?

Experience Matters
Doing business for

30+ years.

Splinters from the Board
By Stan Schoen, E-mail: sschoen@worthamweb.org
December 2009, Website:  www.worthamweb.org

At our annual homeowners meeting in October many questions 
were raised about stop signs in Wortham.  We asked our management 
company to assist us in getting answers and below is the letter we 
received from our manager at Crest Management for your review:

“Dear Board members,
I had a long conversation with Paul Hawkins at Commissioner 

Raddack’s office regarding the locations below and the process in 
which the traffic studies are conducted. 

•  Azalea Creek and Wilderness Hills:  All three intersections on Azalea 
Creek received a traffic study in October 2008.  Because so many 
requests were received at this particular location and because a traffic 
study had been conducted prior to 2008; Commissioner Raddack’s 
office hired a third party consulting firm to review the traffic study 
that was conducted in October 2008.  The outside consultant 
reviewed the results from the study and indicated that the traffic 
volume was not great enough to warrant a multi way stop.

•  Eldridge and Wortham Ridge and Eldridge and Hastings Green:  
A traffic study was done in 2008 for these locations as well.  The 
update for this intersection is the same as above.

• Walnut Lake and Dogwood Blossom: A traffic study was done in 
2004.  He believes that he can now get approval for another traffic 
study at this location since one has not been done in approximately 
five years.  

I emailed Mr. Hawkins all of the information that we have on the 
above intersections and let him know that this is a topic of concern 
at every annual meeting that we have.  He is going to look into what 
we can do now and will respond accordingly in writing.  Once we 
receive the response in writing, it may be a good idea to post the 
information on the website.  We can also post Mr. Hawkins contact 
information on the site so that homeowners with questions and 
concerns can get a response directly from the source”.

The hike / bike trail modification is now complete.  Due to a 
drainage issue the ADA modification had to be broken out and 
replaced and it looks good. 

As still another reminder we are in need of a community 
neighborhood watch chair!  Please contact any of our board members 
if you have an interest and let’s not wait for something to happen and 
wonder why we didn’t have this coordinated the way it should be done.  

(Continued on Page 13)
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MINIMIZE PORES & FINE LINES 

Courtney Snook
Medical Spa

Marketing Liason
Janies Rummel 

Medical Spa 
Marketing Manager

Diana Malone, MD
1960 Family Practice 

Brandi
Valenzuela, 

PA-C
1960 Family 

Practice
Huong Le, MD

Medical Spa Director
1960 Family Practice
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s ta te fa rm.com®P057015 9/05

 State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company, State Farm Indemnity Company – Bloomington, IL

DISCOUNTS. 

+ =

Mikey O Wesley, Agent
Wortham Resident
12260 FM 1960 West
Houston, TX 77065
Bus: 281-970-6000  Fax: 281-970-6006
www.mikeywesley.com

We would also like to have other community groups (committees) 
formed to get things like landscaping going again.  Any ideas are 
appreciated, whatever folks are interested in such as a ‘runners group’, 
biking (non-motorized) or walking group for our hike/bike trail, 
Mom’s and toddlers get together, anything.  We need to pump more 
life into Wortham for all of us in whatever your interests are.  The 
Woman’s tennis is a huge success as is our swim team.  Everything we 
do we do well because of our residents who make this happen.  This 
is being done for you and by you and we just want to help facilitate 
anything you want and we want to do it as well as we are capable of.  
Let us know how we can help in any way.

We are still working on the landscape design for the front of 
Wortham at FM1960 and have nothing to report on this at this 
time except to say it is a work in progress.

It’s hard to believe but the year is almost gone.  What a strange 
year this has been with the hottest summer I can remember and a 
troubled economy.  Through it all we survive as individuals and as 
a community, it’s not always easy but we will succeed!

We wish everyone Happy Holidays, Merry Christmas, Happy 
Chanukah and a wonderful, happy, healthy and prosperous New Year!

Wortham, we’re looking good! Make it a great day!  See you at 
my table.

  

Splinters from the Board - (Continued from page 11) Sudoku
The challenge is to fill every row across, every column down, and every
3x3 box with the digits 1 through 9. Each 1 through 9 digit must appear
only once in each row across, each column down, and each 3x3 box.

© 2007. Feature Exchange

Sudoku

*Solution at www.PEELinc.com
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Equipping Students to Engage and Impact
Their World for Jesus Christ

Fully Accredited K-12 / College Preparatory
High School Dual Credit and AP Courses

Comprehensive Technology Program
Award Winning Sports and Fine Arts

•
•

•
•

www.CypressChristian.org
11123 Cypress N Houston Rd

Houston, Texas 77065
(near the corner of Jones & 

Cypress N Houston – north of 1960)

281-469-7745SCHOOL
Education Excellence Since 1978

IMPORTANT PREVIEW DATES FOR 2010-2011
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 2010 - 

Kindergarten Open House (6-7 PM)
K-12 Prospective Family Open House (7-8:30 PM)

TUESDAY, MARCH 23, 2010 - 
K-12 Parent Open House (9-11 AM)

Cy-Fair High School Project Prom 2010
It’s Finally Here --- Senior Year 2010

There will be much going on in the lives of our senior students 
this school year, and two of those exciting events will be Prom and 
Project Prom, April 30, 2010.  Project Prom is a year-long fundraising 
effort by senior parents for the purpose of providing a fun, drug- and 
alcohol-free overnight lock-in event for our seniors and their dates 
after the Prom.  

Our next general meeting is Monday, November 23, at 7:00 p.m. 
in the Cy-Fair High School cafeteria.  Take this opportunity to be 
involved in your senior’s BIG NIGHT!  There are many ways parents 
and community members can help.  Fundraising and donations are 
vital to the success of Project Prom.  We are a non-profit 501C3 
organization. No donation is too small.  A list of fundraising 
opportunities and more detailed information is available on-line at 
www.cyfairprojectprom.org.  

Important Dates and Events:

Meeting Dates:  December 21, 2009; January 25, 2010: February 
22, 2010; March 22, 2010; April 26, 2010 

McDonalds Fundraiser is Nov. 23 at Cypress N. Houston and 

•

•

Huffmeister, from 5 - 8pm.  Invite all your friends to come by and 
eat and McDonalds will donate 20% of the sales to Project Prom.  
In December we will be collecting receipts from the Cypress N. 
Houston/Huffmeister McDonalds all month long.  

Vender Rebates- If you have a business and would like to promote 
it at our general meeting please visit the Cy-Fair Project Prom 
website to learn how to become a part of our meetings. 

Randall’s and Kroger’s Grocery Store – You 
can link your Kroger or Randall’s card to 
Cy-Fair Project Prom.  For Randall’s cards 
use charity # 3374.  You can obtain the 
barcode for Kroger from the Cy-Fair 
Project Prom web page. 

Upcoming events : Mulch sales- 
March 6,2010 sales in Stonegate, 
Barwood, Wortham

•

•

•

(Continued on Page 15)
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Wortham Villages

Peel, Inc.
1-888-687-6444

www.PEELinc.com

community newsletters

Effective Advertising, Done Right.
Call today to Reserve your space.

Advertise YOUR business
to YOUR neighbors for
less than 10¢ per home.

wV

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Wortham Village Newsletter 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in 
any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for 
the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from the Wortham Village Homeowners Association 
and Peel, Inc. The information in the Wortham Village Newsletter is 
exclusively for the private use of Wortham Village residents only. 

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions 
of their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. 
or its employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts 
stated in articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no 
responsibility for the advertising content with this publication. All warranties 
and representations made in the advertising content are solely that of the 
advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be taken up 
with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost 
of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Prom Dress Boutique- ongoing collection of gently used formal 
clothes ( girls and guys) for sale in early spring 2010

Denim and Diamonds- Dinner/Dance and silent auction 
happening in Feb 2010 looking for table sponsors and silent 
auction items

Lollipops & T-shirt sales- ongoing and during CFHS lunches 
$10.00 each 

Casseroles To Go – Orders due Jan. 15th

Cy-Fair Project Prom Golf Tournament – Date to be 
announced 

And finally Cyfair Projectprom is  on 
Facebook.

Sign up for Facebook to connect with Cyfair Projectprom.
The December general meeting will be Monday, December 21, 

2009, at 7:00 p.m. in the Cy-Fair High School cafeteria.  Please 
join us!
 

•

•

•

•

•

Cy-Fair HS Project Prom 2010- (Continued from Page 14)
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